
 

Town of Erie   o   645 Holbrook St.   o   P.O. Box 750   o   303.926.2550 
 
 

January 12, 2022 

 
Keep it Clean Partnership Member Communities: 
 
City of Boulder  Boulder County  City of Lafayette 
City of Longmont City of Louisville Town of Superior 
 
With a copy to: 
 
Kevin Peterson 
Keep it Clean Partnership, Coordinator 
303.441.1439  |  kpeterson@bouldercounty.org 
Boulder County Office of Sustainability, Climate Action & Resiliency 
 
 
Re: Letter of Intergovernmental Agreement Termination 
 
Keep it Clean Partners,  
 
Pursuant to the 2013 Intergovernmental Agreement for Implementation of the Keep it Clean Partnership 
Plan section 6.04, the Town of Erie is formally notifying the Partnership of its termination from the Keep 
it Clean Partnership and its associated Intergovernmental Agreement. Erie initially joined to primarily 
assist Staff in preparing for upcoming MS4 permits. Now that the Town has these permits along with the 
appropriate specialized staff, resources have been decided to be spent internally at this time. 
 
The Town of Erie applauds the important work that has been accomplished through the Partnership and 
remains committed to water quality in Erie and the region. Erie prefers to remain involved as a non-
Party to the Intergovernmental Agreement and will continue supporting the water quality efforts of our 
neighboring communities and is open to participating in regional messaging and activities when 
possible. 
 
Thank you for your efforts and enduring management of stormwater in the region. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tyler Kesler |  Sustainability Manager 
Town of Erie  |  Public Works   |  Sustainability 
645 Holbrook Street | P.O. Box 750 | Erie, CO 80516 
Phone: 303-926-2880  |  tkesler@erieco.gov   
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